
 

Resolution of the Criteria & Standards Subcommittee regarding the  
participation status of Mexico in OGP 

March 24, 2025 
 
The Criteria & Standards (C&S) Subcommittee extends its appreciation to the Government of 
Mexico for its engagement in OGP and recognizes the four action plans it has co-created to date.  
 
In April 2024, the Government of Mexico was placed under Procedural Review due to failing to 
submit an action plan for two consecutive years (2022 and 2023).  Furthermore, the government 
of Mexico did not deliver a new action plan by the December 31, 2024 deadline.  
 
The C&S Subcommittee welcomes the Government of Mexico’s ministerial commitment, as stated 
in its December 26, 2024 letter, to submit a new action plan by December 31, 2025. Considering 
the ongoing efforts to co-create a new action plan, and recognizing the Government’s high-level 
commitment to delivering a new action plan this year, the Criteria & Standards Subcommittee 
hereby resolves to maintain the government of Mexico under Procedural Review until a new 
action plan is submitted.  
 
Failure to submit an action plan by December 31, 2025, will result in this Subcommittee’s 
automatic recommendation to the full Steering Committee to designate Mexico as inactive. 
 
The C&S Subcommittee remains committed to providing all necessary support to resolve this 
matter as soon as possible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.opengovpartnership.org/documents/mexico-update-on-mexicos-ogp-process/

